
Respected all 

The Vice-Chancellor convened a meeting today over some incident entailing security 

issues and raised his deep concerns over attempts of hooliganism by some in the 

name of Holi celebrations that is way beyond 5 days from today. He has desired to 

issue his instructions to all the respected functionaries of this university to not to let 

anybody engage in such beforetime coloring attempts or any such happening that is 

not at all conducive to the academic environment prevalent in the university. He has 

issued categorical directions that nobody will be allowed to vitiate the cordial and 

amicable environment in the university and has desired that all the heads and other 

responsible faculty members must contain any such incident that is undesirable. 

They may also pass such instructions to their students to maintain discipline and 

engage them in classes and other academic activities. They may also feel free to 

seek assistance of security staff deployed around their buildings or demand 

additional security deployment from the Controller Security for containing any 

untoward situation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Rajiv Sharma 

Deputy Registrar General Administration  

 


